
OBA YOUTH REPORT FOR 14.11.23 

1. YOUTH BRIDGE CLUBS. Holly is ticking over with low numbers but high quality. 

Witney is planning to start in January. I have visited them as has Alison N, given 

them stuff 

2. SPRING CAMP. Returning to Cheltenham for 23rd 24th March, booked but details 

need sorting. Squads and tutors all invited but replies awaited. 

3. GENERATION GAME. An idea from Irene Holland and Shireen which sounds 

promising. Irene has a keen grandson with his mate in Shropshire and arranged 

with Shireen to set up hands for a closed session. Diana Nettleton and her 3 

Surrey grandchildren became involved. I now have about 10 families interested in 

playing on RB on Sunday evenings from 6.30, the first session being 17.12, then 

weekly wef 7.1.24. They are primarily youngsters from non bridge playing schools 

but from bridge playing families, and using RB and family members there is no 

safeguarding problem. Watch this space. 

Joan 14.11.23  


